
Legislative Assembly Economy and Infrastructure 
Committee 

 

Workplace surveillance inquiry’s final 
hearing 

 
A parliamentary inquiry into workplace surveillance in Victoria wraps up public hearings 
this week.  

You can watch the live broadcast of the Legislative Assembly Economy and 
Infrastructure Committee from 10 am on Friday 1 November. 

The Victorian Government, Victorian Chamber of Commerce and Industry and WorkSafe 
are set to be represented throughout the day. 

A panel comprising education, health and other sector unions is also scheduled. 

A separate panel focused on workplace surveillance by non-employers will involve the 
Victorian Farmers Federation and Independent Education Union, Victoria Tasmania.  

“Our inquiry has already gathered some really valuable information, and we look forward 
to listening to more evidence from these witnesses at our final public hearing on Friday,” 
Committee Chair Alison Marchant said.  

“Next, we’ll prepare a report for government with findings and recommendations, which 
will be tabled in the parliament in 2025.”  

The full schedule for Friday’s public hearing is on the Committee’s website. 
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